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Office of the Illinois State Fire Marshal
Division of Petroleum and Chemical Safety

1035 Stevenson Drive
Springfield, IL 62703

2177851020
 

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY
Facility # 1015668
Permit # 01452-2020REM
Request Rec'd 10/09/2020
Amended Date  
Approval Date 10/13/2020 DS
Permit Expires 4/13/2021

Permit for REMOVAL of Underground Storage Piping for Petroleum and Hazardous Substances.
Permission to remove underground storage tank piping is hereby granted. Such removal shall not commence until the contractor the permit was issued
to or an employee of that contractor (this does not include a subcontractor) shall establish a date certain to perform the UST activity by contacting
the Office of the State Fire Marshal, Division of Petroleum and Chemical Safety, at which time the UST activity shall be scheduled. THIS PERMIT
IS VALID FOR SIX MONTHS FROM THE APPROVAL DATE.

OWNER OF TANKS - Corporation, partnership, or other business
entity:

Johnson Oil Company
1305 12th Avenue
Rock Falls, IL 61071

Contact: Kathy Peugh (815) 625-6380

FACILITY - name and address where tanks are located:

Express Lane Shell
342 North Mason
Amboy, IL 61310

Contact: Tabitha Berogan (815) 625-6380

REMOVAL OF PIPING:

Description/location of piping being removed:  

Which tank(s) are associated with the piping being removed: (TK # 6) - 4,000, (TK # 7) - 12,000

Reason of piping being removed:  

If piping is leaking, indicate IEMA incident number:  

After removal is completed, the owner/operator shall perform a site assessment by measuring for the presence of a release where contamination
is most likely to be present at the UST site. This is in accordance with the Illinois Administrative Code 176.360 (a) regulations and 40 CFR
Part 280.72 (a) Federal Register Requirement.

SPECIAL CONTINGENCIES :
We are planning to remove the existing single wall fiberglass piping From beneath the canopy area back to an existing transition sump. After
the safe removal of the old fuel lines and appropriate soil sampling from below the dispensers and lines throughout the trench, the exsisting
canopy will be taken down and removed. New Canopy system to be installed. We will be installing new APT 2" flexible piping and sumps for
secondary containment. There will be a total of 3 dispenser sumps installed and roughly 260' of piping. 

PERSON, FIRM OR COMPANY PERFORMING WORK:

Illowa Enterprises, Inc.
2703 4th Avenue
Moline, IL 61265

Contact Person: JC Cline
Phone: (309) 762-1729
Contractor Registration # IL981 Exp. 5/1/2022

Sincerely,

Daniel Starks

Storage Tank Safety Specialist
Division File
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